














to conclude such a compact, we hope to create a rational framework within
which debate about the options for reaching an agreement and the form of the
agreement can be advanced. We have made it clear during the course of
numerous public hearings that we see our role as one of sorting through
issues which, although important, are essentially subsidiary to the major issue
of whether some form of agreement between Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal
Australians should be concluded. The Committee also emphasises the need
for wide ranging political discussion between Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal
Australians on the desirability of concluding some formal expression of mutual
commitment.

Endnotes

1. Australia, Senate, Journals, p. 531.
2. Evidence, pp. 114, 133.

This material is an extract from :
Two hundred years later ... : report on the feasibility of a compact or
Makarrata between the Commonwealth and Aboriginal people :
[Chairman : M. Tate], Canberra: Australian Government Publishing
Service 1983. Reproduced by permission of the Department of the
Senate, on behalf of the Commonwealth of Australia.

AIATSIS Library, B A943.43/C1
(m0034787_ch01_a.pdf)

To cite this file use :
http://www.aiatsis.gov.au/lbry/dig_prgm/treaty/sscr/m0034787_ch01_a.pdf
 Commonwealth of Australia




